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The Civilian Oversight Commission (COC) is committed to serving as a critical advisory body to
the Los Angeles County Sheriff's Department (LASD) including working to advance transparency,
accountability, and to improve communications between the LASD and the communities it serves.
The LASD has made an effort to ensure that the LASD Public Data Sharing website consists of
2018 Custody Division reports. However, there are several reports that the LASD previously
made available to the public on this webpage that have yet to be updated.

On behalf of the Civilian Oversight Commission (COC), | am requesting the LASD make available
to the public on the LASD public website 2018 and 2019 versions of the following reports or their
replacement reports as these reports were previously made available to the public in addition to
the Custody Division reports:

1. Field Reports for each Patrol Division
2. Court Services Division Reports

3. Countywide Services Reports

4. Transit Policing Division Reports

| would further request that the above materials be consistently made available to the public on
the LASD public website from this point forward unless there is a specific reason not to do so. If
there is a specific reason not to place all or a portion of these materials on the public website
provide the COC with the reasons for not publicly displaying all or ports of the materials on the
LASD website and similarly note such reasons on the public webpage.

Fulfilment of this request will enable COC to continue to function as a bridge between LASD and

the community, and further strengthen the level of transparency between the LASD and the
community.

Please provide a response to the above request by December 23, 2019.

Thank you for your anticipated prompt response to this request. Please feel free to call me at
. or contact me via email message at | with any
questions regarding this matter.
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Department E-Mail Response

From:

Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 1:04 PM
To: Williams, Brian

Subject: Public Data Sharing

Good afternoon, Mr. Williams,

This email is to inform you that the Department is in the process of completing the uploading of data related to your
above request. Some of the data may be on there already for your viewing and the rest of it should be viewable within a
week.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out.

Regards,

Lieutenant
Audit and Accountability Bureau





